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KNOCKHALL PRIMARY NEWSLETTER
Dear Families

What a wonderful start to the year. It has been lovely to see all the work that the
children have been completing on Showbie and in their books. We can’t wait to show
you at our next Parent Consultation. I am sure you will be proud of the progress that

they have made.

Our PTFA ran a lovely Valentines Day event, and I wanted to thank them for their hard
work. The children thoroughly enjoyed buying a rose and card for someone they love.

Please look below for their planned events.

Today saw the last Community Fridge take place at Knockhall Primary School. I will be
supporting the team to look for an alternative venue and will be able to update you
soon. Thank you to our Community Fridge Team for their ongoing support. I know our

community has benefitted greatly.

We are still working alongside Kent Count Council to source an alternative wrap
around care provider for our working families. The closure of Jacqueline Gems had a

significant impact on our families who used the provision. As soon as I have more
news, I will update you.

The school is closed tomorrow for Staff Training, but we look forward to seeing you all
again on Monday 24th February. Let’s hope the weather improves and we see more

sunshine!

Best wishes Miss Yiannadji and the Knockhall Team.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
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EYFS KS1

LKS2 UKS2

The children in Year 1 have continued to work
on their DT topic of Sliders and Levers. The DT
topic has been linked to the story The Naughty
Bus which has formed their work in English. The

cross curricular link has given them lots of
enthusiasm to design their own transport and

then add background to their images. They were
using their paper designs alongside Showbie to
finalise their work. This week they have been
adding movement to the ongoing project and

have shown great pride in accomplishing having
created an image with movement. 

Year 4 have been studying different
types of skeletons

Endo, exo and hydrostatic and have
created information texts. 

This week, Peacocks have updated their
corridor display to showcase the learning they
have done about 'Rule of Law' as well as their
core text 'Holes'. They have enjoyed listening to
the book and have formed very clear opinions

about the setting, Camp Green Lake.

We finished our topic 'Storytellers' with reading
the story'Goldilocks and the three Bear's. The

children have enjoyed exploring different sized
bowls, beds and chairs. We created a story map

to re-tell the key events in the story. 
The Library trip was a huge success, and we

were extremely 'proud' of the children's
behaviour. Thank you to our volunteers who
made this trip possible. We will return to the

Library next term!

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
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Information for Families

IMPORTANT
Sa fegua rd i ng

Ch i l d r en ' s  i napp rop r i a t e
phone  u sage .

🎉 Get Ready for Our Exciting Half-Term
Camp at Knockhall Primary School! 🎉
Looking for an action-packed holiday

experience for your child? Our 2-day Holiday
Camp is the perfect place to keep kids active,

social, and engaged in a fun-filled
environment!

🏃‍♀️ Activities galore: From sports to games,
your child will have a blast staying active and

learning new skills. Our range of activities
mean we cater for all ages and interests. 

 
 👦 Who’s it for? Children in Year Reception

through to Year 9
 

 👨‍🏫 Expert Coaches: Led by Mr. Sam MacNeil,
our PE Sports Coach at Knockhall Primary

School, with 15 years of sports experience and
10 years working with schools!

 
 🛡️ Safety First: Our staff are fully DBS

checked and first aid trained.
📅 Dates: Monday 17th & Tuesday 18th

February
⏰ Times: 8:30am – 4:30pm

 
 📍 Location: Knockhall Primary School,

Eynsford Road, Greenhithe, DA9 9RF
💰 Pricing:

£20 per day
Sibling discount: £16 per day

✨ Don’t miss out on this fun and energetic
camp! Book your child’s spot today and let

them make the most of their half-term
holidays. Just bring a packed lunch and a

refillable drink bottle with suitable clothing
for indoor and outdoor play. 

👉 Sign up now!
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLS
dQr3o7dhUxP7C2TqkCzO4nSnW_dB2I0YyrwW

kz-30CfRHhbQ/viewform?usp=dialog
Let’s make this half-term unforgettable! 😄

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
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Dates For Your Diary

I f  you  wou ld  l i k e  t o  ra i s e  any th i ng  w i th  u s ,  p l ease
con tac t  u s  v i a  t he  s choo l  o f f i c e

KHPo f f i c e@wats choo l s . o rg .uk

 

Monday 24th February- First day of Term

Tuesday 25th February- Whole school Big Bang
Day

Thursday 6th March- World Book Day

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
mailto:KHPoffice@watschools.org.uk

